				MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE UTAH 
				ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL COMMISSION
HELD MONDAY, AUGUST 10, 2020, AT 1625 SOUTH 
900 WEST, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH.


[The agenda for this meeting was posted on the bulletin board at the DABC Administrative Office, emailed to the Salt Lake Tribune and the Deseret News, and posted on the Utah Public Notice Website by 2:00 p.m. on Friday, August 7, 2020.]


In response to the Governor’s April 10, 2020 Executive Order and for precautionary measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19, an anchor location for public attendance was not available.  Public attendance was available by audio; commission and staff participated via audio and GoToMeeting. 


Chairman John T. Nielsen called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.

Commissioners Participating:   John T. Nielsen, Tom Jacobson, Steve Bateman, Sophia DiCaro, Jacquelyn Orton, and Stanley B. Parrish.

Staff Participating:   Salvador Petilos, Director; and Angela Micklos, Compliance and Licensing Director.



REVIEW OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGE:  

a.	R82-6-602  On Premise Banquet – Reporting Requirement for Banquet Licensees.

Ms. Micklos explained that the rule was pulled from the July 21 Advisory Board agenda for additional discussion with Zane Holmquist, the banquet catering representative.  Staff met with Mr. Holmquist and the rule on the agenda today is a product of that collaboration.  Ms. Micklos gave an overview of the changes included in the proposed rule.  She noted the Advisory Board met again on August 6, 2020 and recommended the proposed rule favorably with no issues.

Mr. Jacobson made a motion that the rule amendment be approved for submission to the formal rulemaking process.  Ms. Orton seconded the motion which passed unanimously.



There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m.
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